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Oviedo Restricted Technical Meeting 
FLC Asturias, 02-04 March, 2022 

Brief Report 
 
 

As decided at the online technical meeting on 28 January 2022, CCCA-BTP, FLC Asturias and Formedil 
partners met from 2 March (10am) to 4 March (1pm) at the FLC Asturias premises in Oviedo (ES). 
 
The purpose was to finalise the following steps: 

• Positioning the learner in the training pathway 

• Finalising the design of training courses and providing appropriate tools for observing and 
analysing work situations to be integrated into the training concepts. 

• Choice of methods enabling trainers to monitor learners' progress. 
 

Participants: 

• FLC Asturias (ES): Hevia Fano Marta, Méndez Luis Javier Alonso, Alba Garcia Sandra, 
Rodriguez López Joaquin Aurelio 

• Formedil (IT): Degisi Diego 

• CCCA-BTP (FR): Lawinski Marek, Touillon Pierre 
 
Results: 
 
The meeting focused on consultation and a pragmatic search for solutions in the areas mentioned 
above. 
 
The partners presented their initial proposals for the positioning of learners in their training pathway, 
for the observation and analysis of professional situations on site and, in addition to what was 
initially planned, for the measurement of the learner's progress during his training pathway. 
 
This was followed by discussions on their usefulness for the project and on the adjustments to be 
made to achieve the project objectives. 
 
In the end, the partners agreed on three grids to be produced or adjusted: 

• Grid 1 Observation of work situations 

• Grid 2 Positioning the learner in the learning pathway 

• Grid 3 Following-up the learner in his/her learning pathway 
 
The work on these grids was initiated in Oviedo (ES). It is currently being finalised. 
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To enable all partners to follow the work, interim documents (with the status of "draft") are attached 
to this report. 
 
The partners if they wish (especially Lukasiewicz and Pedmede) can react now. Otherwise, the 
complete report of this working phase will be available at the end of March. 
 
Further work: 
 
Transnational (physical) meeting from 4 April (10:00) to 6 April (13:00) at Lukasiewicz in Radom (PL). 
Pedmede will be fully involved in the planned work. 
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